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Legal Aid Society of Orange County’s “Access to Justice Award”

10.12.2017
 

Sheppard Mullin received the Legal Aid Society of Orange County’s “Access to Justice Award” on October 12.
The press release states “Sheppard, Mullin, Richter & Hampton LLP has provided thousands of hours of pro
bono service to a wide range of LASOC matters aimed at serving Orange County's homeless population and
preventing vulnerable seniors, veterans, and children and their families from becoming homeless. Focusing on
the City of Fullerton, the firm and its pro bono team partnered with LASOC to achieve measurable impact on
increased emergency shelters and low income housing units.”


